
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

Order of Worship 
Prelude  
 
Countdown / Announcements  
 
Call to Worship   
 
Invocation 
 
Worship through Singing 
 Faith of Our Fathers     404 
 How Deep the Fathers Love for Us 
 Yes & Amen 
 
Penny March – The Father’s House      Cory Asbury 
 
Worship Through the Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
     Offertory – Great Is Thy Faithfulness   139  
 
Scripture Reading - Psalm 119: 81-96         Charlie Dotterer 
 
Honoring our Fathers 
 
Musical Selection                                  Dustin Sholley 
 
Honoring our Fathers 
 
Prayer Chorus    Good Good Father 
 
Morning Prayer                  Pastor Alan 
 
Scripture Lesson     Luke 15: 11-32 
 
Message   ‘A Fathers Love’                     Pastor Alan Eckenroad  
 
Benediction 
 

Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 
Sunday – June 16, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult, Young Adult Sunday 

School and Reinforcers 10:30am 
VBS – Sunday-Wednesday 6-8pm, Thursday – 6-7pm 
Wednesday – Bible Study 10am  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 6/9 
 

Worship Attendance 
159 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$4,385.00/ $5,287.00 

Faith Promise 
$105.00 

Building Fund 
$65.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
65 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 
 

 
 

 

Judy Saar 
Keith Peters 
Ken Packer 
Kendra Long 
Kevin Reich 
Kim Kline 
Larry Lavelle 
Leo Klinefelter 
Lewis Family 
Lorie Eckenroad 
Local Platoon 
Maxine Chub 
Missionaries   
Our Country 
Peg Gilbert 
Sandy & Mikel 
Sheasley 

Shantell Inch 
Shawna Wurm 
Sherry Hixson 
Steve Bechdel 
Teddy Parker 
Trenton Haagen 
Trina Miller 
Trish Johnson 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 
ones 
Unspoken 
Requests 
Vera Mann 
Vhito DeCapria 
Wayne & Shirley 
Hixon 
Wes Lomison  
 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries           
 
Sunday – Bill Donahay 
 Tim & Val Bittner 
 
Tuesday- Stan & Trish Johnson 
 
Wednesday – Bob Walstrum 
 
Thursday – Mike & Kathie English 
 
 

Althea Watkins 
Angel Conley 
Benner/Dan 
Families 

Betty Gray 
Bill Glossner 
Bill Miller 
Bob & Marie 
Walstrum 

Briner Family 
Charlie Bova 
Dan Jackson 
Dave Dreese  
Dave Heverly 
Davies/Walker 
Families 

Dick Long 
Dolly Hanley 
Don Bolar 
Donna Bitner 
Dusty Neese 
Earl Weaver 
Edna Hunter 
Frank Hanley 
Gloria Herr 
Grant Falls 
Hope Rice  
Israel 
Jared Vitorio 
Jay Hall 
Jerry Heverly 
Jim Wensel 
Joe & Nancy 
Wheeler 

John Engle 
Jordan 
Judy Lair 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Announcements 

Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then leave to 
serve.  If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome Card in your 
bulletin and put it in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters Today: Kieley & Luna Saar        Next Week: Barbie Pierson 
 

This morning, we will celebrate Father’s Day by taking time to honor our 
Fathers.  The tweens have a gift for the men following the worship service. 
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School as well as children’s Reinforcers 
will meet this morning following the worship service.  
 

Vacation Bible School starts this evening at 6pm!  All children ages 3-
teens are invited for a week packed full of fun and excitement!  Pre-
registration is open on the church website: www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
You can also register at the door.  
 

Let pray for Vacation Bible School this week!  Pray for the children and 
the families of those who will be attending!  Pray for the VBS staff as they 
serve every evening.  Pray for a moving of God's Holy Spirit on the VBS 
and for God's hand of safety and protection. 
 

Wednesday Bible Studies- Join us at 10am with Louise Johnson. 
 

We will not have Wednesday Evening Bible Study this week due to VBS.  
 

Lighthouse Summer Concert Series continues this evening with The 
Foresters at 7pm.  
 

Dan Yeaney is looking for teens and beyond who are interested in 
learning to play guitar, bass guitar or keyboard.  If you are interested, 
please see Pastor Alan.  
 

We are looking for someone who would be willing to capture photos 
and/or video from various Church events.  It requires that you attend 
various Church events.  If you are interested, please contact John Rickert.   
 

Pregnancy Resource Clinic is having a Chicken BBQ Fundraiser on 
Saturday, July 20th from 10:30am -1pm at the Mill Hall Park.  Tickets for the 
meals are $12 and include Half a chicken, baked beans and Potato 
Salad.  Tickets can be purchased from Kathie English. 
 

Thank You’s 
- Wes & Missie Lomison for cleaning up some items in the Church yard and 
taking them to the scrap yard.     
- Jennifer Sholley and Lorie Eckenroad for preparing and decorating the 
Church for VBS.    
-Thank You to Lorie Eckenroad, Kathie English and Ronnie Smoyer for 
representing Beech Creek Wesleyan as delegates at the PennYork District 
conference last week.  
-Thank you to all the men who helped with the Men’s Breakfast and all who 
attended.  
 
 

 

  


